
 

 

 Disco for Years EYFS, Y1 and Y2 
 

The PTA have arranged a Disco for the children on Wednesday 13th February 

from 3.00 to 4.00pm. 

 

Tickets will be £2.50 and are on sale from Wednesday 6th February. If you 

would like to purchase one, please call into the school office. The price includes 

a bag of sweets and a drink of water. 

 

The children attending the disco will go straight from their classes and can be 

collected from their normal classroom exits at the end of the disco.   

 

As it is a special event, all children in EYFS and KS1 can wear their own clothes 

to school this day, please make sure the outfits are suitable for playtimes (ie 

sensible shoes and warm clothing). 

 

All children are invited to join in but we reserve the right to contact parents to 

collect their child if there are any concerns. You will therefore need to be 

contactable during this time. 
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